
 

 

 

 

 

 

The scholarship program of Ronald Mcdonald House Charities® (RMHC) of the Southwest is patterned after the “RMHC 

Scholars” program- with one important difference. In order to more closely align the scholarship program with our local 

Chapter’s exclusive focus on children’s health, we have added an additional criteria item which is as follows: 

RMHC of the Southwest’s scholarships will be awarded to applicants who have either: 

1. Had a serious childhood illness or injury 

OR 

2. Had a sibling who had a serious childhood illness or injury which impacted the family.  

       Applicants must submit the following: 

1. RMHC Scholars application (www.RMHCsouthwest.com) 

2. A narrative which includes information about the illness and how it has impacted the applicant and 

his/her family (include information about use of a Ronald McDonald House® or Ronald McDonald Family 

Room® if applicable).  

 

The Board of Directors of RMHC of the Southwest know that the serious illness of a child can have a significant impact 

on the entire family. Not only is there the physical aspect of an illness, but there is also an emotional and financial 

impact that cannot be overlooked. In keeping with other programs of RMHC of the Southwest (Ronald McDonald 

House®, Ronald McDonald Family Rooms® and the Ronald McDonald Care Mobile®), our scholarship program now 

embraces our mission of offering care and support to ill or injured children and their families.  

 

PLEASE ADVISE YOUR HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS OF THIS IMPORTANT  

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM. 
 

For additional information, contact Linda Limon at 806-744-8877 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of the Southwest 
Scholarship Program 

http://www.rmhcsouthwest.com/

